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Dear Britta Hørdam, 
 
Thank you submitting your abstract to the 23rd Nordic Congress of Gerontology. 
We received a substantial number of proposals for both oral and poster 
presentations, and the overall quality of submissions was very high. 
 
Based on external reviewers’ evaluation, we are pleased to inform you that 
your abstract number 477, "Nurse-assisted bath to elderly men and women in 
home care settings", has been accepted as a poster. Thank you for your 
contribution to the success of our congress! 
 
In the 23rd Nordic Congress of Gerontology, the scientific value of posters is 
equal to that of oral presentations. We will pay special attention to the 
organization of the poster exhibition and we expect that the posters will have 
an audience even larger than the oral presentations.  We will send you further 
information about the poster sessions and guidelines for designing and 
planning the poster by the end of April. Please note that if you prefer to 
travel without your poster, you can have it printed and delivered to the 
congress office in Tampere Hall. The guidelines as how to prepare you poster 
for on-line print will be available at our web page by the end of April. 
 
We also would like to remind you that for final acceptance, all poster 
presenters must be registered to the congress latest on 31 March 2016. Make 
sure to take advantage of early bird registration with a lower participation 
fee by 15 March 2016.  
 
Please visit our website at www.23nkg.fi and our facebook at 
www.facebook.com/23nkg for more information about the scientific and social 
programme of 23NKG, including interviews with our keynote speakers.  
 
For any further information about the congress programme, please contact Dr. 
Kirsi Lumme-Sandt, Secretary General of the NKG at 
scientific.secretary@23nkg.fi 
 
Best regards, 
 
On behalf of the scientific committee 
 
Marja Jylhä, Congress President 
Ilkka Pietilä, Chair of the Scientific Committee 
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